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We are looking forward to seeing all those who wish to have a quiet time at our Advent morning for
families, between 10 a.m. and 1 p.m. on December 9, 2017.
 

We are looking forward to seeing all those who wish to have a quiet time at our Advent morning for
families, between 10 a.m. and 1 p.m. on December 9, 2017. The event entitled Library Silence in
Advent will offer various programs for families including making handicraft ornaments and
paperwork, old Christmas postcards, and a play session called Our János Arany exhibition [1]. Let us
spend some hours of waiting for Christmas together in National Széchényi Library!

We would like to inform you that our exhibition entitled  ”Others get laurel only by leaves…” –
Treasures, cult, impact history will be open until December 22, 2017!

For further information, please, contact museum educator Erika Andrási at the following e-mail
address: andrasi.erika@oszk.hu [2].
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